
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Public Utilities Commission Meeting 
of August 28, 2012 

 

 
 

has been CANCELLED 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The next scheduled meeting is: 
September 25, 2012 
Council Chambers 

311 Vernon Street 
Roseville 

 
 

The agenda for the September meeting 

will be posted at a later date 


